
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
May 10, 2019 

TO:  Christopher J. Roscetti, Technical Director 
FROM: Zachery S. Beauvais, Resident Inspector 
SUBJECT: Pantex Plant Activity Report for Week Ending May 10, 2019 
 
DNFSB Staff Activity:  The Resident Inspector was in Washington, D.C. to brief the Board and 
attend meetings.  This report is filed for continuity purposes only. 


